
 Hello Studio 55 Dance Families, 

I hope you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving and enjoyed 

your break! The first few months of classes have flown by. 

Recital routines have been started and I am so proud of 

everyone and how hard they have been working!  All of 

our dancers are looking forward to showcasing their  

      amazing talent for their families at the end of the season. 

                   Keep working hard dancers!!   

December 2024 

*Costume Fees were due Nov. 21st*                                                                                                                
The sizing and ordering process has begun!                                                                          

A mandatory meeting will be scheduled during your child’s class time in the spring 

to distribute costumes and recital handbooks. 

Please log in to your Parent Portal to pay your dancer’s costume fee if you have not 

done so already.  

MERRY CHRISTMAS 
The studio will be closed from December 21st to January 3rd.  

Classes will resume on Saturday, January 4th.  
Have a safe and Happy Holidays!!  

12/16-12/20 - Dancers are welcome                              

to wear their favorite pj’s to class next week                        

for our Holiday Parties. 

Luige’s Pizza Fundraiser 

This is an optional fundraiser but is a great way to offset some of your dance expenses. 

Dancer’s earn 40% from each pizza sold and any profit earned from this fundraiser can 

be used towards monthly tuition, competitions fees, studio apparel, recital tickets, etc.   

Paper order forms will be available in the lobby at the start of the fundraiser AND each 

dancer will receive a link to their personal online store.  

Start: December 16th      End: January 9th

Holiday Parties—December 16th-20th 

We will be having a small party the last 20 minutes of your dancer’s class the week of          

December 16th-20th. We ask that each dancer bring a $5.00 or under WRAPPED gift for the 

party if you wish to participate. You may send a special treat to share with the class and a      

beverage for your child, if you would like.  

WINTER WEATHER CANCELATIONS 

Studio 55 Dance will cancel classes if the Rockford Area School District is canceled or          
dismissed early due to poor weather conditions. All class cancelations will be                

announced on Facebook, Instagram, and sent via email. 


